Touching lives through innovation

STRATEGIC PROCUREMENT UNIT

18 May 2021

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF CSIR REQUEST FOR
QUOTATION (RFQ)

RFP No: 5646/18/01/2021

Request for Quotation (RFQ)

For the Architectural Services for the handrails installation at the
CSIR Pretoria site.

On Monday, 07 December 2020 the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research
(CSIR) invited contractors to submit proposals for the above-mentioned RFQ. The
closing/submission date for the tender was Monday, 18 January 2021.

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Quotation
however, we regret to inform you that the tender has been cancelled due to,
‘changed circumstances, there is no longer a need for the goods or services
specified in the invitation”, as is defined in section 13, - point number 1 sub-section

(a) of the 2017 Preferential Procurement Regulations.
The CSIR wishes to thank you for showing interest in this RFQ, and to apologise for

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za (Please use the RFQ number as

the subject reference)
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